
(b) The results of the UNEP ad hoc'meeting of government-designated 

experts to consider the draft elements for a possible international strategy 

and action  programme, includina technical guidelines for environmentally sound 

management of hazardous wastes, planned to be held before the end of 1991. 

(c) The results of the ad hoc meeting of government-designated experts 

to be convened by UNEP in association with - the IPCS which will consider 

proposals for an intergovernmental mechanism for risk assessment and 

management of chemicals and which is  to be held in London by mid-December 

1991. 


